
 
 
 
 
October 9, 2019 
 
 
TDOT Right of Way Division 
ATTN: Benjamin Greeson P.E. 
Assistant State Utility Coordinator 
James K. Polk Building, 6th Floor 
505 Deaderick Street 
Nashville, TN  37243 
 
RE: PIN 101044 (SR-28/US 127 Homesteads Project)  
 
Dear Mr. Greeson: 
 
This letter serves as a formal request to release the balance of the funds 
deposited by the City of Crossville for the above referenced PIN.  
 
On June 10, 2010, the City of Crossville deposited $1,137,597.50 for the utility 
relocation.   
 

• $532,273.50 Contract 7530 (water) 
• $605,324.00 Contract 7531 (sewer) 

 
The project has been on hold for many years and now it appears that the project 
will not move forward as paving has just occurred, without widening of the road; 
therefore, the utility relocation obviously will not be occurring in the near future.   
 
If this is not the case, please provide a status report for the project (PIN 101044).   
 
Thank you for this opportunity and if you have any questions or need more 
information, please give me a call.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
James S. Mayberry 
Mayor 
 
Cc: Speaker Cameron Sexton 
 Senator Paul Bailey 


